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If this is passed, I have no choice but to close my 2 carehomes displacing 10 

residents and 8 caregivers who do not have homes too. You see, I opened this home 

as my way of giving back to the community. I take medicaid patients because there is 

a high need for homes for them. Medicaid pay me $2,500 a month for a patient. 

$2,800/30 days is equal to $90/day. If my caregiver works for my home for 12 hours 

$90/12 hours is $7.50/hour. How can we afford to pay for my caregivers?  

 

Pls consider before you decide for this bill. Imagine your parents living in an adult 

carehome and they are medicaid. How can we survive? We will all be closing. And 

where will the caregivers go?  


